2019 Audit: Note

Our board voted to postpone our 2019 Audit, as it was not required by any of our funders and would
allow us to save some funds during the difficult 2020 fiscal year. We will be moving to a two year audit
every other year. This move was supported by our current accountant.

In 2021 we will hire a CPA to conduct an audit for 2019 and 2020 together.
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